
nationaigrid Thomas P. O’Neill
Senior Counsel

Via Overnijiht and E-File

April 21, 2011

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

RE: Summer 2011 Cost of Gas EnergyNorth Natural Gas. Inc dibla National Grid NH
DG 11-046

Dear Ms. Howland:

It was brought to my attention that the copy of Exhibit 1 was marked and moved in to
evidence at the hearing on April 14, 2011 was missing bates stamp pages 29, 56, 89, and 93 to the
confidential Summary.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

omas P. O’Neill
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cc: Meredith A. Hatfield, Esq.
Alexander Speidel, Esq.
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